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We have had a good final week before Christmas in school.  All the children enjoyed Danielle’s 
Christmas party lunch, the crackers were a real hit! 
On Monday morning our Year 5 and 6 children went to Capernwray Hall for Christmas songs 
from the choir, carols and a modern adaptation of the Christmas story. On Monday afternoon 
the whole school took part in the Reindeer Rush🦌 
On Tuesday morning everyone had fun with Where the Wildings Are making Christmas decorations and on 
Thursday afternoon it was lovely to have some of the PTA with us for some crafting!  
As this is the last newsletter of the term, may we wish you and your families a wonderful Christmas and a 
very Happy New Year!   We look forward to seeing you all again on Monday 6th January 2025. 
 
Christmas Competitions 
We have had some fabulous entries for our Christmas competitions this week. 
The winners are… 
Photography competition   KS1 winner – Tom W 
(see winning photos below)   KS2 winner – Livia N 
 
Colouring Competition   KS1 winner – John D  
      KS2 winner – Seb T 
 
Best decorated biscuit competition  Anastazja      
    

 
       KS2 winner - Livia          KS1 winner - Tom 
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What’s on this week …  
Monday 6th January School reopens 

Tuesday 7th January Juniors – wear PE kit 

Wednesday 8th January Infants– wear PE kit 

Thursday 9th January Juniors – bring recorders 
Juniors – wear PE kit 
Swimming – Years 3,4 &5 

Friday 10th January Infants wear PE kit 

Advance warning …  

Thursday 16th January KS1 Multisport competition 
Tuesday 21st January KS1 trip to Blackpool zoo 


